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Dear Parents / Carers 

 

School Clubs - Summer Term 2018
 

 Please find attached a copy of the timetable for the summer term 2018 clubs at Southway.

 

All information and registration forms can be found on the school website under the 'Parent' / 'Clubs' tab.
 

Internal Clubs
If your child is interested in joining one of the internal clubs run by members of school staff, then please complete an Expression of Interest form.  Copies can be found on our school website, as well as in the main reception.  Completed forms to be returned by Monday 26th March.

 

Choir - Children who are already members do not need to register.   

Coding Club - Children who are already members do not need to re-register.  However if your child no longer wishes to attend please advise the school office.   All further expressions of interest will go on our waiting list.

Fitness Friday – Children who are already members do not need to reapply

External clubs (marked in yellow)
JK Theatre Arts will continue to run their drama club after school on a Monday - please refer to the school website for information.

InkPots will continue to run on a Monday and Thursday

Mindfulness and Meditation will continue to run on a Friday (please note the change of day).

Crawley Town Football Club will continue their clubs on a Monday and Wednesday.

West Sussex Music Trust will continue to offer violin and cello lessons and Rockademy Guitar and Drum lessons.

Premier Sports are continuing to run Gymnastics on a Wednesday and Dance on a Friday

New for the Summer term is the Cricket Club run by Sussex Cricket Foundation

All registration forms for the external clubs (highlighted in yellow) are held on our website, along with the contact information for the club.   Alternatively if you do not have access to the website, registration forms are available from the Reception area.  Please contact the owner of that club directly to organise your child’s attendance/ payment / queries.
The school office will not be handling registration queries or payments for external clubs.
 Please be aware that it is the responsibility of the parent /carer to ensure their child is collected on time from school on days when clubs are not running.  External club owners provide dates of club operation on all booking forms.  Dates are also provided on the clubs timetable on our website. Please ensure that you keep a note of these dates. 
If a club is cancelled by the school for any other reason we will send an email / text – please ensure therefore that the school office hold up-to-date contact information.
If you have any further queries regarding Clubs, then please email: admin@southwayjunior.co.uk
Thank you for your assistance.  
 Southway Junior School

Learning and achieving together    
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